
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Water and Light Commission meeting scheduled for 8:00am 

on December 16, 2020, in the City Council Chambers in City Hall, 600 DeMers Avenue, East 

Grand Forks, MN will be held remotely due to the COVID 19 virus and Minnesota Governor 

Walz’s state of emergency declaration and request to limit social gathering. The Meetings will be 

held remotely pursuant to MN Statutes 13D.02, 13D.021 and 13D.04.  During this time the 

following will be happening: 

- All participating members will be able to see and hear the discussions. 
 

- Members of the public will be able to view the meetings and hear all discussions through the 
streaming services and through the local city tv channel.  No public will be able to attend the 
meetings at city hall because the building is closed to the public. If a member of the public 
needs to address the commission, arrangements can be made to attend remotely by telephone 
and possibly by video streaming.  A minimum 4 hour notice will be required. (Contact Lori 
Maloney at (218) 773-1163) 
 

- All votes will be conducted by roll call with each member being identified and recorded. 
 

Dated this 2nd  day of December, 2020. 

Water, Light, Power and Building Commission 

Of and for the City of East Grand Forks, Minnesota 


